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November 30, 2021 

 
 
Mr. Chip Brown, Operations Manager 
EA Engineering, Science, and Technology, INC., PBC 
615 Piikoi Street, Suite 515 
Honolulu, HI 96814 
via email: cbrown@eaest.com 
 
Dear Mr. Brown: 
 

Award of Supplement No. 4 to Contract No. 67185: 
Storm Water Management and Sampling Services, Oahu, State of 

Hawaii, Department of Defense, Hawaii Army National Guard, 
Job No. CA-1820 

 

   
We are pleased to inform you that your company has been awarded Supplement 
No. 4 for the above contract for a total of $ 24,850.00 subject to the availability of 
funds. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Alexsis Allen at 808-369-3438 or by 
email at theasius.a.allen@hawaii.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
SHAOYU L. LEE 
Captain 
Hawaii National Guard 
Chief Engineering Officer 

 


